
PUBLIC QUESTIONS TO COUNCIL – 28 MAY 2010 

 

28 May 2010\N Jones    

Question from Mr N Jones,  
 

2 A front page article in the Hereford Times earlier this month reported that the newly-
elected MP for Hereford & South Herefordshire intends to seek a meeting with 
ESG's senior management team to discuss the possibility of 'an overhaul' of the 
scheme's retail element.  As an ESG Board member, will the Council Leader give 
an undertaking that the founder of the It's Our City campaign (Cllr Hubbard) will be 
invited to attend these talks? 
  

 
 


